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As a resident of Goshen this proposed use of county land does NOT pass the smell 

test. It is ill conceived and not legally permitted for the area, It vi9olates the land use 

law of LI for the area and creates a massive traffic nightmare for all traffic on Hwy 99. 

And it is NOT AN EMERGENCY as stated in the bill. Please vote no to retain the 

intregrity and liveablity in the community. 

 

Donna Schimmel 

Hampton Road resident 


